
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Decision:  Routing Changes – Junction Area Study Update  
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Approve late evening and Sunday and holiday service on the 80 Queensway route to Keele 
Station via Parkside Drive starting in September 2018;  

The Board also adopted the following member motion: 
 
2. That the presentation by Alan Yule be referred to staff for consideration as part of the 

Junction Area Study. 

  




